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Chestnuts Bake Off

A massive thank you to all the fabulous bakers who made such wonderful cakes and biscuits 
for our “Bake Off” this week. We had some totally awesome creations! Please see below for 
pictures of the winners and some of the lovely cakes. All cakes were sold (or raffled) at the 
Winter Fair.

Dear Parent and Carers,
We have had such a busy few weeks in 
school with lots of visits and trips. The Library 
of Everything continues to stun us with letters 
arriving from Peabody the Librarian. We look 
forward to receiving and sending even more 
stories off to the Library!

Thank you so much to the PSA and all of you 
for a hugely successful Winter Fair. I know I 
enjoyed myself and I am sure you all did as 
well. It amazes me the amount of support we 
receive from you all and we are truly grateful. 

Please make sure you check the school 
website for dates coming up. I am trying very 
hard to put everything on there so that you 
can plan in advance. 

Thank you,

Mrs Horwood

 • Tuesday 12th December 

Violin Concert - 2:45pm

 • Thursday 14th December 

EYFS Nativity - 9:15am

 • Thursday 14th December 

Christmas lunch for pupils and Christmas 

jumper day

 • Thursday 14th December 

KS2 carols at West Green 4:30pm – 5:30pm

 • Tuesday 19th December 

KS1 Nativity – 2:30pm “Born in a Barn”

 • Thursday 21st December 

School finishes at 2:00pm

Dates for your diary

Thanks to the many volunteers for making our Winter Fair a great success. Santa saw 127 
children and you baked almost as many fantastic cakes! It was a very festive event with the 
Sometimes Singers, a very popular raffle and the brilliant lantern parade to lead people 
home.

If you missed out on the limited edition Winter Birds PSA bags, we still have a few  
robins and goldcrests available. £4.20 each. See the office or email us on 
chestnutsprimarypsa@gmail.com.

Please see below for a few pictures of the Winter Fair.

Thanks for working with us, at this special school,

Jen, Ellie & Becky

Winter Fair

Updated Information

Please keep an eye on your child’s book bag as we will be sending out a personal details 
update form very soon. 

Please make sure your check all the information on this form and return it to the school office 
as soon as possible. Please return it even if all the details are correct. Also please make sure 
you update your email address as we will be sending more school notices this way.


